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GRACE BIBLE CHURCH
222 Boulder Drive, Gallup, NM 87301

Sunday School - 9:00 AM Worship Service - 10:15 AM
Youth Group - 6:00 PM Edge - 6:00 PM
Prayer Time - 6:00 PM

John W. Luginbuhl, Pastor Steve Yoder, Youth Pastor
Church Office: (505) 722-5114
Pastor's E-mail: john@gracebiblegallup.org
Youth Pastor’'s E-mail: forevertrustinghim@yahoo.com
www.gracebiblegallup.org



Grace Bible Church

~ The Lord’s Day ~
January 24, 2016
WELCOME
9:00 AM Sunday School for all ages
10:15 AM Worship Service

Call to Worship
Welcome/Announcements

Praise & Worship

Special Music*

Scripture Reading Romans 3:21-26; 6:20-23
Message John Luginbuhl

“Sharing the Gospel: The Salvation Verses!” (Part 3)

Closing

*Offering will be received during the third song; children age 3 - grade 4 will
be dismissed to Children’s Church after Special Music.

SERVING IN THE NURSERY TODAY:
Crawlers: Delphina Tahy & Madison Sutliff
Walkers: Felicity Yazzie & Sierra Tahy
SERVING IN THE NURSERY NEXT SUNDAY:
Crawlers: Rachel Irving & Shandiin Tahy
Walkers: Holly Knox & Shanna Tahy

LATER TODAY ...

1:15 PM Choir Rehearsal

6:00 PM Prayer Time (across from Pastor John's office)
6:00 PM Youth Group (grades 6-12) meets

6:00 PM Edge Group (agel8-25) meets



WE WELCOME YOU|
There are many good reasons for coming to church, but we hope
that your joining us this morning includes the best reason: to thank
and worship God for His amazing love revealed in the birth, life, and
ministry, the suffering and death, and the wondrous resurrection of
our Lord Jesus Christ! This is what our church is all about! f you
are visiting today, please fill out a guest card and bring it to our
Welcome Center in the foyer and receive a free gift. Thank you ...
and visit us again!

The mission of our church 1s to prayerfully
prepare believers for worshiping God, serving
Christ, loving one another, and
reaching out to others!

2016 YEAR VERSE:
“Watch, stand fast in the faith, be brave, be strong.”
- | Corinthians 16:13

YOUR YEAR-END GIVING STATEMENTS, for tax purposes, are in
a box at the Welcome Desk. Envelopes are in alphabetical order by
last name. Our thanks to Paul Schell for getting these ready for us!

DO YOU WANT TO BE part of a choir that will sing on Easter
morning? Rehearsal begins TODAY at 1:15 PM. Contact Dick
Viekman for more info.

OUR THANKS to a|I who hosted members of the Ambassador
Singers overnight this past Friday night and to all who brought food
for the dinner for the group late Friday afternoon!

IT'S A GIRL! IT'S A BOY! We congratulate these two

, couples on the recent births of their new babies:

/ 1. Davison & Geneva Howe on the January 3 birth of

Faith Winona Howe!

2. Kevin & Carrie Ruthven on the January 8 birth of Elisha Kevin
Ruthven!




ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING
SUNDAY, JAN. 31, NOON
YOU ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND!
(Copies of the proposed budget for 2016
are on the table in the foyer.)

FROM THE LIBRARY STAFF: If you have any books, videos, or
DVDs that you have had for more than 2 weeks, please return them
to the Library as soon as possible. Thanks!

ALL-CHURCH GAME NIGHT!
FRIDAY, JAN. 29, 7:00 PM
~ For the whole family
~ Bring a dessert to share
~ Invite your friends!

This BWeek in Church Bistory...

On January 29, 1685, the Edict of Nantes was
revoked by Louis XIV, thus forcing a half million Huguenots
(French Protestants) to flee their country. As a result, the
mercantile economy was severely damaged, and criticism of
absolute government in France began. (The edict was
originally signed by Henry IV of France in 1598, after he
became a Catholic, in order to stop the French Wars of
Religion. It gave religious freedom to French non-Catholics.)

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK...
“No-mawvever exvy onthe side of giving
too- much hownovr to-God the son.”
~J. C. Ryle
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PRAISE & PETITION
“With my mouth I will make your faithfulness
known throughout all generations.”

~ Psalm 89:1
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Praise the Lord for:

His faithfulness, which reaches to the skies (Ps. 36:7)!

The fact we have a God who hears and answers our prayers.

The strength God gives to us!

The salvation we have in Jesus Christ by faith in Him! What a

blessing to have sins forgiven and assurance of Heaven!

Reconciliation with God!

5. The fact that greater is He that is in us (Jesus) than he that is in
the world (Satan). WE ARE VICTORS IN CHRIST!

6. The moving of the Spirit of God in our individual lives and in the

life of our church!

Successful knee surgery for Barbara Irving.

A Christ-honoring concert this past Friday night!

All of the young people of our church!
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Petition the Lord for:

1. More courage to stand for what we know is true and Godly!

2. More willingness to change things in our lives as the Spirit
convicts us.

3. A growing passion for things that count for eternity.

4. Tom Bustamante (foot amputation on 1/26).

5. Ginny Wilson (Amber Chisamore’s mother) - cancer; Irijah
Manning (broken collar bone); Chris Piano (torn ligament in
foot); Sarah Piano (jaw surgery recuperation); Barbara Irving
(recuperating from knee surgery)

6. Sean Begaye, in Afghanistan; Adam Sowers (Ft. Hood); Kyle

Prendergast (Ophelia Krupica’s son), stationed (Air Force) in

Germany; Jesus, Jessalyn, and Nora Ubanda (Okinawa,

Japan); Whitney Pratt (Air Force; Middle East); Jared Payton

(San Antonio, Texas)

Our President, military advisors, military men and women.

Ladies in our church who are “expecting.”
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“Sharing the Gospel:
The Salvation Verses!” (Part 3)
Romans 3:21-26; 6:20-23

On December 27, we looked at spreading the Gospel - the
good news! - concerning Jesus Christ. We are told by our Lord to
do this, and our sharing the Gospel is the only way that people
are going to trust in Jesus! There are people all around us who
are on their way to Hell because they have not yet put their faith in
Jesus Christ, Who died for them and rose from the dead. We
need to ask God for “Divine appointments” to share the Gospel,
and then share it! There is an inherent blessing in doing so! We
are looking together at some of the verses we all can and should
use when we share the Gospel. We have already looked at John
3:16 and Ephesians 2:8&9.

Today: Romans 3:23 and 6:23: “For all have sinned and
fall short of the glory of God" and “For the wages of sin is death,
but the free gift of God is eternal life in Christ Jesus our Lord.”
The Gospel in a nutshell!

1. The Problem: Sin

2. The Solution: Jesus Christ



This Week at Grace Bible...
(Here at the church unless otherwise noted.)

Monday, January 25
7:00 PM Life Group at the Luginbuhls’; study in

Hebrews

Tuesday, January 26

9:30 AM Ladies’ Bible Study (Nursery available for
the young ones.)

5:20 PM Ladies’ Aerobics

6:30 PM Faith Bible Institute Class #2

Wednesday, January 27
6:30 PM AWANA

Thursday, January 28
5:20 PM Ladies’ Aerobics

Friday, January 29
7:00 PM All-Church Game Night

Saturday, January 30
9:00 AM - Noon AWANA Grand Prix Work Day

Sunday, January 31

Noon Annual Business Meeting
COMING SOON:
February 6 Men’s Breakfast (8 AM - 9 AM)
February 7 AWANA Grand Prix Workday
February 12 Couples’ Valentine Party (Details to come!)

February 20 AWANA Grand Prix
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“network update

Storyline - Annual Meeting Goes on the
Road Again

Rev. Steve Engram
SWCC Regional Executive

Dear Friend,

This has been an exciting year for the SWCC! We have
seen and heard of our Lord doing wonderful things through His people and His churches
throughout the region. We have been able to participate in the assessment and beginning
of turnarounds in @ number of churches that want to more effectively reach their communi-
ties for Jesus. The gospel is on the march here in the Southwest!

The Lord has led us as an Association to partner with and commission a couple to plant a
church in Southwest Goodyear, they are Kyle and Melissa Powell. We have news about
Mario and Melissa, planting in west Glendaie and Gene and Pam in Morenci. We are so
excited in each case about how God is opening doors, making a way and with the vision
that He has given each of these couples. We will be sharing news about their launches.
We are looking for other churches and church planters that we can partner with to plant
new churches in the future.

It was so great last year, that once again we will be bringing the Annual Meeting
of the SWCC on the road so that we can meet with as many of you and those in
your church as possible. The focus of our meeting will be to tell some of the stories of
what God is doing, to fellowship together in His great work and to encourage one another
for a year of great harvest. We would love for you to attend this meeting! There will be a
short business portion to the meeting, but the focus will be on sharing what exciting things
the Lord is doing through us as an Association. Please take a moment to put the date we
are in your area on your calendar, and plan to join us.

Looking forward to seeing you soon!
Steve Engram FARAXE AN AR AN NN A RN A AR R AN ANEN LAY ]

To join our mailing list and
receive our monthly e-letters,

email us at:
info@swchurchconnection.org
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Annual Meeting 2016

Be a part of the story as you go beyond the front door of your church to part-
ner with likeminded men and women who are reaching their communities for
Jesus!

The leadership team of the SWCC is coming to a church near you to bring sup-
port and encouragement as they convey how God is using the story of your
church to write the kingdom pages of the Southwest. During this gathering, the
people invested in your church will come together to celebrate the work that is
being done as we see people come to know and love Jesus. Through stories,
support, and structure, the local body will hear how we are reaching the South-
west with the gospel!

This one-hour presentation encompasses the SWCC Annual Meeting. After-
wards we will enjoy refreshments and a time of Q & A as the SWCC team seeks
to learn how they can be a better support to your church.

Everyone in the church is invited to be a part of this gathering. So come and
join the story, a story that is reaching the Southwest for Jesus!

Schedule

Sunday, January 31 - The Branch @ Kellis HS in Glendale at 5:00PM
Monday, February 1 - Mesa Baptist at 6:30 PM

Tuesday, February 2 - Ponderosa Bible in Payson at 6:30 PM

Thursday, February 4 - Solid Rock Christian Fellowship in Prescott at 6:30PM
Friday, February 5 - Flagstaff Ghristian Fellowship at 6:30 PM

Friday, February 12 - Mission Park Baptist in Tucson at 7:00 PM

Saturday, February 13 - First Baptist Church in Benson at 9:00AM

Saturday, February 27 - Grace Bible Church in Yuma at 9:00AM

If you have any questions, please contact the SWCC Events Coordinator
Carol Tetzlaff at 480-628-9198 or ctetzlaff@swchurchconnection.org.



